
 
Barry Quinlan  

From: "Ruby Dulmage" <ruby.dulmage@nemkona.com>
To: "Barry Quinlan - Curtis-Straus" <certification@curtis-straus.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2002 11:42 AM
Attach: 2W06569 Issue III.PDF; Revised radiated test setup photos.pdf
Subject: Fw: Answers - Re: Instantel FCC ID: ISEXLX - Nov 28-02
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Hi Barry: 
  
1.  Please revised revised test report attached. 
  
2.  We believe the internal can be kept confidential because they are NOT viewable by the public or sold to the general public.  It is 
professional installed by personnel who are under strict confidentiality.   All of Instantel's applications have been granted 
confidentiality of the internal photos based on this in the past. 
  
3.  A revised radiated test setup photo is attached. 
  
Thanks, 
Ruby 
  

----- Original Message ----- 
From: Curtis-Straus Certification Dept.  
To: Ruby Dulmage  
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2002 2:29 PM 
Subject: Re: Answers - Re: Instantel FCC ID: ISEXLX 
 
Hi Ruby, 
  
Sorry our email filter deleted the first email. 
  
We have these issues following your responses: 
  
1. From the test setup photo it appears the line conducted testing was performed on a deficient configuration. 
 Please provide line conducted data collected with the control ports populated with 1 meter wires. 
2. It is not permissible for the internal photos to be considered confidential for this device as the installer and 
user are able to gain access to the internals. Please supply a revised confidentiality request. 
  
3. The radiated test setup photo is very dark. Can you supply a new or modified version? 
 
Best regards 
  
Barry C. Quinlan 
Certification Manager 
Curtis-Straus TCB 


